DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENT AND NATURAL RESOURCES
-~ KAGAWARAN NG KAPALIGIRAN AT LIKAS YAMAN

.

BAGONG PILIPINAS

MEMORANDUM
FOR/TO : All Officials and Employees
FROM : The Assistant Secretary

Human Resources, Strategic Communication and Sectoral Initiatives

SUBJECT EXTENSION ON THE SUBMISSION OF APPLICATION FOR
THE PENR OFFICER VACANCIES

DATE : 31 January 2024

In view of the urgent concerns of our offices in relation to the Reprogramming
Workshop and to provide potential candidates with ample time to apply, the deadline is
hereby extended until February 15, 2024,

This extension aims to attract a diverse pool of qualified individuals.

For information.

HIRO V. MASUDA, BBA, CESO III
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